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Scanning Services of America
ATTN: Dr. Arthur A Morris

Director
Suite 220
91619th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

Gentlemen:

Subject: Telephone Inquiry on Nuclear Medicine Program

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Ms. M. Campbell of this office
with yourself on December 4, 1978.

This inquiry was an examination of activities authorized by License 08-
17759-01, as they relate to the initiation of activities involving
licensed materials and the anticipated workload of your program.

From this discussion, it is our understanding that you expect to initiate
your program starting approximately in January 1979.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be'

placed in the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required;
however, should you have any questions concerning this inquiry, we will
be pleased to discuss them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincere "
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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